

It is hard to believe that we are already into our Christmas Countdown! As you can see there is a lot happening in the next few weeks. We look forward to seeing you in school and appreciate your continuing support. Enjoy the Festive Season!
Christmas Fair
This year the Partnership will be holding the Christmas Fair on Thursday 4th December between 9.30 and 12noon. The pupils are busy organising Christmas crafts and games and will be entertaining parents with their singing. All donations for the tombola will be gratefully received. If you are able to help on the day please get in touch with Jenny Sprott (Ruby’s mum) or our school office. 
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Christmas Lunch 

Our Christmas Lunch this year will be on Wednesday 9th December. Details have been sent out in a separate letter. Primary 7 pupils will be helping to serve our younger pupils.

Baubles  

Primary 1 and Primary 2 will be presenting their Nativity to parents on Monday 14th December at 1.30pm. Information about tickets and costumes has been sent out from the Early Years Team. Our Nursery Nativities will take place on Thursday 10th December.
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Christmas Parties 
Dates for our parties are as follows.

P1 and 2                     16th December (am)
P3 and 3/4                 16th December (pm)
P4, 4/5 and 5     
    15th December (pm)
P6 and 7 

    11th December (am)
Nursery (am) 
    17th December (am)
Nursery (pm)              17th December (pm)
Christmas Closure

School closes for Christmas Holidays on Friday 18th December at 12noon. Yippee!
Nursery closes at 11.40am and there will be no PM nursery on this day. 

Carol Singing

Our P7 choir has been learning new Christmas songs with Mrs Callaghan and Mrs Bowen. They will be singing at Penicuik Square on Friday 4th December, as well as, entertaining everyone at Broomhill Day Centre on Monday 7th December.  

Christmas Top 10 
Cornbank will be voting for their favourite Christmas hits and we will be having a Christmas Top 10 countdown on Thursday 17th December. 

Church Service 

We will visit St James Church for our end of term Carol Concert on Friday 18th December.

